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Dhū al Hijjah 1444 

 
06/18/2023 
11/29/1444 
 
Al salāmu ‘alaikum wa rahmatullāh 
 
The Board of Religious Services of the British Columbia Muslim Association (BCMA) 
hereby announces that the month of Dhū al Hijjah 1444 will officially commence on 
Monday, June 19, 2023. The Board convened its meeting on the eve of the 29th of Dhū 
al Qa’dah and successfully confirmed the sighting of the crescent moon, marking the 
onset of this sacred month. 
 
We wish to bring the following dates of significance to your attention: 

• The Day of ‘Arafah (9th of Dhū al Hijjah) will fall on Tuesday, June 27, 2023. 
• Eid al Adhā (10th of Dhū al Hijjah) will be observed on Wednesday, June 28, 

2023. 
• The Takbīrāt are to be recited after every fardh salāh, beginning from Fajr on 

June 27 until Asr on July 1. 
 
The Board encourages everyone to seize the opportunities presented during these 
blessed days to engage in additional worship and strive to acquire the pleasure and 
forgiveness of Allah. 
 
May Allah accept our worship during these blessed days and accept our sacrifices 
during the days of Eid. Āmīn 
 
 
 
____________________________ 
Imam Yahya Momla 
Board of Religious Services 
BC Muslim Association 
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